
                                                           
 

NYSFDA Announces New Member Advantage Partnership with Cintas as Supplier 
of Uniform, Facility Services, First Aid and Safety, and Fire Protection Services 

 
NYSFDA is pleased to announce our new Member Advantage partnership with Cintas Corporation and America’s leading 
service provider.  Under terms of this endorsement, Cintas will provide Uniform, Facility Services, First Aid and Safety, 
and Fire Services to any NYSFDA Member funeral homes that wish to participate in the program, at pricing which 
reflects the buying power of NYSFDA.  In the coming weeks, a local Cintas representative will be reaching out to you for 
an introduction to this partnership.   

We consider Cintas’ service program to be an excellent value to our members.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 
 

Contact Marianne or Dannielle at NYSFDA 

1.800.291.2629 | outreach@nysfda.org | my.nysfda.org/advantage 

For more information or to get started, contact  
Lisa Luttrell at 513.972.2011 or LuttrellL@cintas.com or  

Sean Conley at ConleyS@cintas.com. 


